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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute to SB1537 removes the Assistant Director position at the 

Council on Law Enforcement Education Training (CLEET). The measure requires the basic 

police courses contain training on human trafficking. The measure provides that CLEET is 

prohibited from certifying an officer with out-of-state certification if it finds that the officer’s 

certification was surrendered by the officer to avoid revocation or other disciplinary action from 

the origin state.  Beginning November 1, 2022, peace officers and reserve peace officers must 

renew their individual certification every three years by providing to CLEET proof of successful 

completion of all required continuing education hours.  The measure provides a definition of 

"moral turpitude".   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: Mark Tygret 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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